
 
Date: 27th June 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to ask whether you would like to purchase your child’s iPad at the end of 

the current academic year. 

This offer is available to parents/carers of children in Year 3 or Year 6 who have 

contributions over the course of the scheme. 

The cost of the iPad will be £50.00, and payment should be made via the Arbor Shop, 

which is now live. Please ensure that payment is made no later than 8:00 a.m. on 

Friday 4th July 2025. 

To complete this transaction, the iPad will be wiped and returned to factory settings 

and handed back to your child by 18th July 2025. Please note that neither Western 

School nor Red Kite Learning Trust will have any further responsibility for the use or 

operation of these iPads after this date. 

The iPads will function as if bought from a shop — with no filters or safeguarding 

features in place. It will be the responsibility of parents/carers to apply any desired 

filters, parental controls, or safety settings. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the fantastic support you have 

shown for this scheme over the years.  

 

With kind regards, 

 

 

 

Jo Slack 

Headteacher 


